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2015 International Book Fair in Guadalajara 

 

- On its previous 28 years, the Festival has received more than 11, 228,862 visitors, 

who, together with the authors, academics and professionals have over 252 of days 

of intense celebration of books and reading. 

- On this year more than 650 authors from 38 countries meet and a 700 thousand 

visitors will attend FIL 2015. 
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Dear Friends,  

 

December marks the conclusion 

of a year that included important 

changes within the Consulate of 

Mexico in Tucson, and a 

strengthening of the different 

programs and services that we 

offer to the Mexican community 

and the public in general.   

 

On march 2015, we began 

providing services at our new 

facilities. Today, I can say that the 

change into the new building has 

been very positive and of great 

benefit to the community in 

general.  

 

With this change, we offer even 

better spaces in our 

documentation, protection and   

community services 

departments. This new building 

offers a cultural space open to 

everyone. This Gallery recently 

hosted a great exhibition – 

“Multiple Expressions of 

Mexican Graphic Art” – which 

exhibited, with great success, 22 

masterpieces of 13 of Mexico´s 

greatest artists in the XXth 

Century, such as Rufino 

Tamayo, Leonora Carrington, 

and Arnaldo Coen.  

 

 In community affairs, we 

congratulate the establishment of 

the Tucson chapter of Red 

Global MX and the great 

partnership with Pima 

Community College, which has 

allowed the donation of $90,000 

usd towards scholarships for 

Mexican and Mexican-American 

students, as part of the “IME 

Becas-Juntos Podemos” 

program.  

 

On another note, the Consulate 

has strengthened their economic 

programs. We recently hosted 

the first session on business 

development – “First Steps to  

start your business”.  

 

We will continue to offer 

these free seminars which 

benefit everyone that is 

interested in starting or 

strengthening their 

business.  

 

In addition, we will also 

continue to host different 

events that seek to 

highlight the different 

opportunities that exist in 

our region in order to 

foster economic 

development in our 

communities.  

 

I invite you to contact the 

Consulate and to visit us 

in order to know more 

about our services and the 

different events that we 

will have throughout 

2016. 

 

Ricardo Pineda 

Cónsul de México en 

Tucson 

“Competitive Border Communities: Mapping and Developing 

U.S.-Mexico Transborder Industries” 



México in the 21° Conferencia of Parties of the UN Framework 

Convention on Climate Change (COP21)  

 

 


